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HARRY C. ARNOLD 

 
Middleville—Harry C. Arnold, 82, Town of Fairfield, who resided on the 

Middleville-Little Falls Road, died Nov. 21, 1944, in the Little Falls Hospital. 
He was born in the Town of Fairfield, son of Daniel and Cordelia Arnold.  

He had been engaged in farming for the past 34 years.  He was the last 
surviving member of the Morehouse Lake Cub. 

Mr. Arnold was president of the Grange Mercantile Association, Little 

Falls.  He was superintendent of the Herkimer County Home from 1906 to 
1909. 

On Sept. 18, 1893, he married Charlotte Fenner, who survives, with two 
daughters, Gladys, Amsterdam, and Mrs. Elmer Bergstrom, Rome; and two 

sons, Ralph, at home, and Thomas, Herkimer. 
Mr. Arnold attended the Universalist Church.  The funeral will be held at 2 

p.m. Friday from the home, the Rev. Howard C. Gilman, Little Falls, 
officiating.  Burial will be in Middleville. 
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